BLAZER POST

Nicole Downer, Principal Jim Curtis, Assistant Principal

Week at a Glance: General Announcements:
November 30™ School Site Council:
Grades TK/K and 3™-5™: Materials Pick- We are so lucky to have such an amazing school
Up from 2:00-3:00 community here at Buchanan! The response to
December 15' the nominations and voting for new School Site
15" Grade Music Council members was unprecedented! Thank you
2" Grade: Drawing all for your support and dedication to our school.
5th Grade Band
5t Grade Visual and Performing Arts Congratulations to the newest members of our
December 2nd School Site Council! We look forward to working
5th Grade Band with you.

4:00-8:00: PTA Cook's Night Off at
Board and Brew
5:00 ELAC Meeting
December 3™
12:15-6:00: Student Meal Pick-Up

Evelyn Cabrera
Kailey Files
Todd Nagy

Lisa Rechsteiner
School Information:

5th Grade Band
Choir for grades 34-5th We know the big question that has been weighing
December 4™ on everyone is if we will re-open on January 11,
Friday Spirit Assembly Our school district will continue to monitor the
5'h Grade Band data and will be deciding prior to us going out for
12:30-3:30 Library Checkout winter break if we will be opening on January 11
6:00 PTA Virtual Story: How the Grinch with the hybrid and virtual learning models.
Stole Christmas Please continue to read school and district
Upcoming Events: communications for updates.

December 11t
PTA Spirit Day: Ugly Sweater
December 18
Report Cards in Aeries Parent Portal

As we plan for re-opening, whenever that may
be, we are doing all that we can to keep students
with their current teacher.

Useful Links

School Website ~ Menus ~ Peach Jar Flyers



https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/2008
https://murrietaschoolnutrition.com/
https://app.peachjar.com/flyers/all/schools/56983
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SANDWICHES FOR

15% BACK

To Buchanan Elementary School

Buchanan Elementary School and Board & Brew are teaming up to raise money to help support the
program. Join us for your favorite sandwiches and be sure to bring in this flyer or show it on your

smartphone to let your cashier know you're supporting the cause to receive credit.

Social distancing will be at its best! Outdoor patio dining available or take to go!
Call ahead and place your order for easy pick up!




